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Ms. Miller’s Fourth Grade Newsletter

Dear Parents, 

Welcome back to Patton! I am Lauren Miller, your child’s fourth grade teacher. I graduated from Illinois State University, and received a degree in Elementary Education. This will be my third year teaching in Arlington Heights, and my second year teaching fourth grade at Patton. I couldn’t be more enthused to be a part of such a wonderful school. 
As the school year approaches, I look forward to getting to know all of the students and working together to make your child successful in fourth grade. Since each child is unique, I consider that in my teaching. There are a number of ways I will differentiate to ensure that your child is learning at an appropriate level, and being challenged just the right amount. 
I encourage your child to practice skills at home as well. My website will offer resources to help your child with homework, or allow your student to practice educational games online. The website is a great tool to help stay involved in your child’s learning experiences. Newsletters will also be posted on the website. I look forward to meeting you and telling you more about the year at Curriculum Night on Wednesday, August 28th. 
On the following page you will find a parent questionnaire. This will allow me to get to know your child even better, and I ask that you please complete it.   
Sincerely, 
Ms. Miller

Dear Fourth Graders, 

Welcome back to Patton! I hope your summer was fantastic, and I look forward to hearing all about it. Fourth grade is going to be a very exciting year and I can’t wait to begin. 

Some students wonder, “Is fourth grade hard?” Some of it may be difficult, but some of it may be easy to you. Fourth graders learn in many different ways. Sometimes we will learn together as a whole group, sometimes in small groups or partners, and sometimes you’ll work by yourself. As we get to know one another, we’ll find out the ways you learn best!

Get excited for a great year!
Sincerely,
Ms. Miller


image1.png





PotonElamentary Schoo! Avinglon Helgt chool ket

Ms. Miller's Fourth Grade Newsletter

Dear Porent,

Welcoma back o Pation | om Louren wilr, your chicss fouth
crade teacher. | roduated o fino Stats Urverty. on.
foceived o degroe n BomeniaryEducofion.This wil bo my.
ihcyoor feaching in Afnglon Heights. and my second yeor
1eaching fourh ade ofPalton. | couidn' be more eninvsed
5150 0 port o such o wondorul school

5 he school yoar opproaches. ook orward fo gtling 1o
know ol of thestudents ond wevking fogelhes 1 make your
chidsuccesi nfourin rade. Snce eoch chid s uncue. |
onsr fhalin my l6acHng. Thero ro a number of woys 1w
aiferonfto to ansurd fhotyour chid s ooming of on
pproprate level ond beng challenged sl 1 fight mount

1 encouroge your chid 10 paciics s ot home as wol. y
oo il offer 1650ucas 10hep your chid wil omewok, o
Glow your student o praciice saucafional gomes orine. The
websies 0 great 100l o he iay invaved i yourchid's
leoring expariences, Nevaters vl 050 be posied on the
o, 160 fomerc 1 e y0u 0nd 1040 o4 Moo,
Bout he yeor o Curiculum Nigh on Wednescy, Augus 287

On he follwing page you wilfind a porent questonnaie.This
il llow me 10 go 1o Kiow your hid ven boTer, ond sk
ot you piase complto .

snceroy,
s ser




